
Your patience and continued support is deeply appreciated, as 
we work to enhance the quality of life here in Oakland Park. 

For problems that occur during 
our normal business hours 
(7:30am to 4:30pm), please call 
(954) 630-4430. 

After hours: If the problem 
occurs after hours, please 
contact the City’s after-hours 
service at (954) 561-6275.

What is the duration of the work?

Work Location?

How will you be affected?

The road closure for work associated with the Oaktree 
Subdivision will be June 28 – August 13, 2021.

The road closure will be on NW 44th Street between NW 21st Avenue 
and the entrance to Bridgewater Place Apartments.

 Residents will be diverted to NW 21st Avenue, Prospect Road, 
Commercial, NW 39th Street and NW 29th Avenue.

 The road closure will be a 24-hour closure.
 Access will be restricted and those living in Bridgewater Place 

Apartments may be required to use alternate entry and exit points.

Questions?

Thank 
You

Engineering and Building Services Department
5399 N. Dixie Highway, Suite #3, Oakland Park, FL 33334 For more information, please visit www.oaklandparkfl.gov

Project Manager
Andre Eugent
(954) 630-4401
AndreE@oaklandparkfl.gov

Important Traffic Alert
TEMPORARY

ROAD CLOSURE
NW 44th Street from NW 21st Avenue to 
the entrance to Bridgewater Place Apts.
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